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Construction is beginning on the second phase of the Northridge Park renewal with demolition of the retaining 
walls and basketball court starting the week of Sept. 18. The park’s playground and trails will remain open during 
construction; however, some areas of the park might be fenced off as necessary. 

The second phase of the Northridge Park renewal will create a more updated and inviting park for visitors. A new 
concrete, outdoor table tennis area and full sized bocce ball court will add more recreational opportunities. The full 
basketball court will be converted into a half-court with extra space for a free throw shooting area. The picnic area 
will be renovated to be ADA compliant and will feature picnic tables and grills. Sturdier and more attractive 
retaining walls will replace the deteriorating timber walls. Other updates include regrading the largest field to 
improve drainage, renovating the irrigation system to be more efficient, and widening the park’s interior trails to 8 
feet. Construction is expected to be completed by the end of November, weather dependent.  
 
Funding for the project comes 
from the Metro District’s Major 
Repair Fund and Conservation 
Trust Fund, with additional 
money for recreational amenities 
provided by the Highlands Ranch 
Park & Recreation Foundation. 
 
Northridge Park is located at 
8800 S. Broadway. It is Highlands 
Ranch’s oldest park and was 
originally built in 1982. Phase one 
of the renewal was completed in 
May 2016. 
 
Project updates will be posted to 
highlandsranch.org. For more 
information, please contact 
Recreation Manager Carolyn 
Peters at 720-240-5931 or 
cpeters@highlandsranch.org. 
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